
From: Stephen Roth <sroth@sbasite.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 8:03 AM 
To: LaFountain, Dakota <Dakota.LaFountain@ct.gov> 
Cc: towncouncil@farmington-ct.org; Shannon Rutherford <rutherfords@farmington-ct.org>; Greg Hines 
<Ghines@sbasite.com>; Thomas Regan <TRegan@brownrudnick.com>; stephen.humes@llgm.com; 
Ashley Masuda <amasuda@sbasite.com>; Stephen Roth <sroth@sbasite.com> 
Subject: RE: [External] Docket No. 282 - Request for Compliance 
 
Good morning, Dakota 
 
Flagpole been repaired and Flag back up properly, Photo attached from repairs completed 
8/14/2024. 
 
Requesting the Non-Compliance Complaint to the SBA Structure be closed. Photo attached 
from repairs completed 8/14/2024. 
 
Stephen Roth 
Regional Site Manager, Operations 
CT, LI, RI & MA 
 
860.539.4920 + C 
 



 


